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Official Newsletter of C.C.W.P. 

Flying Fiberglass 

Wow, the year is really flying by and the Club is 

off to a great start. It’s hard to believe that it’s 

July already and we’re about half way through the 

Corvette season. We had a really good first out-

door meeting, even though the weather was a 

little on the cool side. Falorio’s provided some 

great pizza. Thanks to all who attended the meet-

ing.  

Reminder to everyone that the Jennerstown 

event is July 1st. We need at least 10 cars to get 

the track so we need people to sign up so we 

know who is coming. You don’t need to have a 

Corvette to join us, so let your friends know that 

they can join us. The price allows for all day ac-

cess to the track and we have always had a great 

time, so it would be nice to have you join in for 

the fun. All the info is on the website. 

July 14th is the Tom Henry show. This is a special 

year for them as it is also their 60th anniversary. 

It would be wonderful if as many of out members 

as possible could join us at their dealership for 

this show. They have done a lot for us over the 

past few years, including sponsoring our spring 

Corvette shows, so it would be a good show if we 

could reciprocate by coming out to support their 

show. If planning on attending, plan on getting 

there early as parking is at a premium. 

This is also a big year for our Club as we cele-

brate our 60 year anniversary. There is some 

great merchandise available to celebrate this 

milestone (information is in this newsletter) so be 

sure to come to a meeting to get yours. We have 

also planned a banquet to mark this anniversary. 

It is set for Saturday, August 11th and will be at 

Veltre’s Wedding and Event Center in Plum. 

There is a  flyer in this newsletter with the ad-

dress and a reservation form to send in with your 

check. The deadline for reservations is July 25th. 

Be sure to mark your calendars and join us for 

the celebration. 

Our annual Club picnic is scheduled for Sunday, 

August 19th and will be at Bushy Run Battlefield.  

Directions will be on the website and in the Au-

gust newsletter. Reservations are due by July 

30th and checks should be sent to Bob Marnell. 

Although there should be adequate seating, you 

might want to bring an extra chair just in case. 

CCWP is a Club that has endured through the 

enthusiasm and support of our members. I am 

thrilled to see so many of you participating by 

attending our monthly meetings and joining in 

with club activities. Over the past few months we 

have seen a number of new members join us to 

share in the Corvette experience. Thanks to all 

for your support. 

As I have mentioned in the past, any suggestions 

you may have on things you would like to see us 

do or ways you think we could improve the club 

and/or our communications to our members are 

always welcome.   
 

Feel free to contact me at: 

E-mail: fpaolo@comcast.net or phone: 724-842-

6001.     

 

Remember that our next membership meeting 

will be held on Monday, July 9th,  2018, at Indian 

Lake Park. The meeting starts at 7:00 but plan 

on coming early to socialize with your fellow 

members and enjoy some pizza. Hope to see you 

there.   

 Frank Paolo 
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CCWP Webmaster 

Regis Kuzel 

CCWP.ORG 

Remember, if you take pictures of Club 

events, participate in other Vette events, or 

you are featured in an article, share the in-

formation with the membership by sending 

them to the Webmaster.   You can reach 

Regis at 412-818-2295. If you have any 

pictures of your car or anything you want to 

add send it to ccwp.org@gmail.com. 

NEWSLETTER 

ARTICLES 

Send all pictures and articles to the editor 

by the 17th of the month at : 

gyoung1210@msn.com or by regular mail to: 

Georgeann Young 1210 Harvest Dr. 

Monroeville, PA 15146 

Do not use the Club mailing address 

as delays may occur. 

 

Corvette Museum — Jack White 

See Jack at events to purchase your tickets 

6.2 Liter V8 460 HP Engine        2LT Equipment Group with Jet Black Leather interior 

8-Speed Paddle-Shift Automatic transmission                                      Including color head-up display, heated/vented driver 

Magnetic Selective Ride Control                 and passenger seats, Bose 10-speaker audio system, 

Multi-Mode Performance Exhaust                universal home remote memory package and remote 

Z51 Style 5-Split Spoke Chrome Aluminum Wheels              vehicle starter system 

  with Red Painted Calipers           Chrome Badge Package  

Power Folding Black Convertible Top with Glass Rear          Battery Protection Package  

   Window, Integral defogger and remote control      Front License Plate Bracket 

Chevrolet MyLink Radio with Navigation System      Curb View Front Cameras 

Performance Data and Video Recorder       Corvette Museum Delivery 

New Raffle Tickets 

2019 Torch Red 

Corvette Convertible 

$10 

 

Drawing: 

Saturday, Sept. 1, 2018 

At 3 pm CT 



 July Membership Meeting 

 

The July Membership Meeting will be another outdoor pizza 

meeting. It will be held on Monday, July 9, 2018 at Indian 

Lake Park on Clay Pike in North Huntingdon, 15642. 

 
Directions: From the intersection of Route 30 & 48 drive 3.4 miles on Rt. 30E to Norwin Towne Square. 

Make a slight right up the hill at the light at Rite Aid onto Clay Pike. Drive 2.5 miles to  

Brokers Lane. Turn right, go .1 mile then left into rear parking lot.  

  

From Greensburg: Take Rt. 30W past the turnpike entrance to Barnes Lake Road. Turn left, drive 2.4 miles 

to light and turn left onto Clay Pike. Drive .3 miles to Brokers Lane. Turn right, go .1 mile and turn left into 

rear parking lot.  

 

Museum News 

 

There is a new display in the Museum Exhibit Hall and it focuses on Chevrolet racing 

history. It tells the story of Chevrolet racing from the early days of Louis Chevrolet as 

a racing driver for Buick, through the AMA ban on racing, to Chevrolet Racing’s in-

volvement on NASCAR , and the LeMans winning Corvettes. Stories are told through 

the display of various cars and artifacts, engines, race suits and more. The exhibit 

will run until January 4, 2019.  

August 30-September 1 marks the 24th Anniversary of the Museum. Registered at-

tendees can enjoy three days of activities in and around the Museum. These include 

access to interesting and unique road tours, special video presentations, raffles, an open membership meeting and more.  

Also included is the Lifetime/VIP dinner. 10/15/20/25-year member recognition, Ambassador Luncheon, and the Corvette 

Hall of Fame Induction Ceremony and banquet where the 2018 inductees will be honored. These are John & Burt Green-

wood, Tom Wallace, and Mike Yager. The complete agenda is available on the Museum website.  

There are a number of track events scheduled including the Corvette Experience. Dates are Friday, July 13, July 27,  Au-

gust 10 and 31, Oct. 19, Nov. 2. Sundays Aug. 5, Sept. 9. The cost is $599 and a Corvette is provided. It includes three 

20-minute on-track sessions and three classroom sessions. Includes lunch and guided VIP museum tour. See the Museum 

website for information and registration.   

The Museum has a number of pieces of memorabilia up for auction on ebay so check it out and see what is available. 

 

For more information  visit the museum website.    NOTE: Jack White, the CCWP ambassador to the  

The website is www.corvettemuseum.org      Museum is stepping down and we are looking for 

            someone to take his place. If interested contact 

            Jack at 412-779-5228 
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July Birthdays —  Allen Young 

CELEBRATE!!!! 

Leo Kearns         27th Sharon DeLuzio          15th 

George Crouse          16th Norm Rish           3rd 

Bob Snyder           2nd 

Mary Lou Grabiak     Janice Farr           17th 

Deneen Adomaitis          19th Sue Henry 

Ruben Collins          7th Margie Laughlin          21st Terri Ometz 

Jerry Rowell           3rd 

Mary Lou Tarara          5th 

Allen Harkins         12th Elmer Foley          22nd       

Bill Edwards         29th 

Karen Zimmerman       13th Sandra Janus          25th  
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Upcoming 2018  Club Activities 

July 1, 2018 Day at Jennerstown Raceway 

July 3, 2018 Board Meeting 

July 4, 2018 Monroeville 4th of July Parade 

July 9, 2018 General Membership Meeting 

July 14, 2019 Tom Henry Car Show 

August 11, 2018 60th Anniversary Dinner 

August 19, 2018 Annual Picnic 

DON’T FORGET!!!  Watch future editions of the Flying Fiberglass for additional events 

and information on The Corvette Club of Western PA.   

 ALSO:  please check out our website for any last minute changes that may affect an 

event you plan on attending.  Our site is updated as new information becomes 

available.  Don’t forget!  Visit:  ww.ccwp.org 

Illness & Condolences   

If a Club member wishes to notify the Club of a death, illness, or accident in his/her (or fellow mem-

bers) family please notify Connie Jelovich at 724-325-2571, CAJJJELO4@comcast.net with the infor-

mation.  The information will be passed on to other Club members at the next general meeting if so 

desired.  

Member Want-Ad 

Wanted  -  A 1958 through 1975 Corvette Convertible. 

I’m a 15-year CCWP member and I’m looking for a driver condition car, no show cars please. Since I have been a 

CCWP member I have not owned a Corvette but am actively looking to purchase one to participate in CCWP events 

and other cruises. I would prefer a small block, automatic transmission car but will consider others.  I appreciate 

any help in tracking down a vehicle. Thanks. 

Contact:  Curtis Bettors  412-466-4787 
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Welcome 

New Members of  the 

Corvette Club of Western PA 

Membership questions?? 

Contact Allen Young 

412-372-7802 

E-mail:  

ayoung1210@msn.com 

New  Members —  Allen Young 

 

A Word From Sue 
 

Well July 4th is just around the corner and so it the Monroeville 4th of July parade on 

Wednesday the 4th of July. Line up is at 8:30 am at Miracle Mile Shopping Center. If you 

haven’t signed up yet contact Allen Young at ayoung1210@msn.com if interested. 

July 9th is the next outdoor meeting and is at Indian Lake Park. Directions are in this news-

letter.  Pizza will be provided but remember to bring your own drinks ( and chairs in case we 

run out of seats). 

Saturday, July 14th is the Tom Henry show at his dealership. Tom and Sue Henry have been 

big sponsors of many of our recent Corvette shows and I thought that, as a club, we could 

show our appreciation by supporting their show. Parking is limited so if you are planning on attending you should 

try to get there by 8:30 am. 

Sunday, August 5th, is the Altoona Car Show at DelGrosso Park. Pre-Registration is encouraged ($10.00). 

Saturday, August 11th is our 60th Anniversary Banquet. There is a flyer in this newsletter with details on where and 

times as well as a reservation form. The cost is $30/person and forms and checks should be sent to Allen Young, 

1210 Harvest Dr., Monroeville, PA 15146 no later than July 25th. 

Our annual picnic is set for Sunday, August 19th and will again be at Bushy Run Battlefield. This cost is $15/per-

son for members and $20/person for non-members. There is also a flyer in the newsletter for the picnic, and reser-

vation forms and checks should be sent to Bob Marnell, 129 Hartman Rd, Ste 5, Greensburg, PA 15601 no later 

than July 30th.  

 

Remember, if you have any suggestions for events you would like us to look into please contact me. Check the latest Newslet-

ter and Website for up to date info on upcoming events. 

Sue Marnell 

724-610-6175 

bmconures129@gmail.com 
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2018 Planned Events 
    

   Tuesday, July 3    Board Meeting 

   Wednesday, July 4    Monroeville 4th of July Parade 

   Monday, July 9    General Membership Pizza Meeting at Indian Lake Park 

   Saturday, July 14    Tom Henry’s Car Show at his dealership 

   Sunday, August 5    Altoona Corvette Club Car Show (Delgrosso Park) 

   Tuesday, August 7    Board Meeting 

   Saturday, August 11    60th Anniversary Dinner 

   Sunday, August 19    CCWP Picnic at Bushy Run 

   Thursday, Aug 23-Sunday, Aug 26  Corvettes at Carlisle 

   Tuesday, September 4   Board Meeting 

   Saturday, September 8   Glassport Car Cruise 

   Monday, September 10   General Membership Meeting 

   Sunday, September 16   CCWP Fall Car Show at Westmoreland Mall 

   Sunday, September 23   Jennerstown Speedway (Autocross & Track) 

    

  Board Meetings and General Membership Meetings (other than those pizza meetings in the summer) are at  

   The Boulevard Restaurant in Delmont. 

   Keep checking as new events will be added monthly. Don’t forget to check out our new website at CCWP.org  

   for information, pictures, and other surprises, and to see the some of the great sponsors we have. 

 

   Any questions or suggestions contact me at bmconures129@gmail.com. 

   Thanks, 

   Sue 

60th Anniversary Celebration 

CCWP LOGO Tumbler 

18 oz. Stainless Steel  

 Double wall insulating for hot or cold. 

 Spill proof cap to protect your Vette! 

  

Special for members $6.00 



                          

CCWP 2018 Sponsors  
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Corvette Club of Western Pennsylvania 

Anniversary Banquet 
Saturday August 11, 2018 

 Veltre's Wedding & Event Centre 
324 Coxcomb Road, Plum, Pennsylvania 15068, 

412-794-8366     www.veltresweddingandeventcentre.com 

              Buffett Dinner   -   Cash Bar 

Doors open at 4:00PM    -    Dinner at 5:30 PM 

Reservation for 60th Anniversary Banquet 

            Number of reservations ___________        @ $30.00 each  =   $_________________ 

  NAME______________________________________________            

  NAME______________________________________________   

  EMAIL______________________________________PHONE________________________ 

RETURN WITH CHECK PAYABLE TO CCWP AND MAIL TO :   

Allen Young ,  1210 Harvest Drive    Monroeville, PA 15146 

Revervations must be received by July 25, 2018 

https://www.veltresweddingandeventcenter.com/
https://www.veltresweddingandeventcenter.com/
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General Membership Meeting  (Unapproved)        Monday June 11, 2018 

The monthly membership meeting was held at West Mifflin Park.  Frank Paolo called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. Minutes from the May 

meeting were reviewed and a motion to approve was made by Pat Hillyard and seconded by Sue Marnell. 

Director’s Reports 
 

Membership— Allen Young     

To date we have 147 families and 250 members. 

Newest members-Ron & Brooke Maderia, Saltsburg; Randy Ma-

terewicz; John Rogers, West VA 
 

 Vice-President / Insurance— Vince Morich  

Insurance is paid. 
 

Social— Bob Marnell 

Summer pizza meetings: June 11th at West Mifflin Park and July 9th 

at Indian Lake Park. Pizza will be provided and you bring your own 

drinks. The Boulevard will cater the picnic on Aug. 19. We will do ei-

ther cookies or fruit in addition to the meal. Cost will be about 

$16/person. Reservations are due by July 25th and all checks will go 

to Bob & Sue Marnell. Menu: Pasta Salad, Penne, Hamburgers, Chick-

en, Potato Salad. Charge will be $15 each for members, $20 for non-

members. 

Still working on After-Christmas Party. 
 

Events— Sue Marnell  

Please check the Website and our Facebook page-they have all the 

activities and details. 

June 9th there was a car show in Vandergrift and we had a few club 

members who attended.  

June 23rd is the car show at Sewickley Creek. 

June 24th is the play at Jennerstown. Those going will meet at the 

parking lot across from Grabiak’s at 1:00 pm. Dinner after the show 

will be at the Coal Miners Restaurant. 

July 1st is a day at Jennerstown Race Track. The cost is $50/car for 

the whole day. We are still working on setting up an autocross track in 

the middle of the raceway but nothing definite yet. 

July 4th is the Monroeville 4th of July Parade. 

July 14th is the Tom Henry show. It starts at 10 am but parking is 

limited so you should plan to arrive early. 

August 5th is the DelGrosso show in Altoona. 

The Spring Corvette was a success and we were able to donate $500 

to the Pittsburgh Food Bank in addition to some other direct dona-

tions. The money donated will provide over 3,000 meals. There was 

also food brought to the show as a donation to the Food Bank. 

The Fall Show is scheduled for September 16th. It will be open to all 

cars. We are trying to find a sponsor for the show and trophies. 

  

Newsletter—Georgeann Young      

Everything for the Newsletter should be submitted by the 17th of the 

month.  

 

60th Anniversary Merchandise 

There is some merchandise available that commemorates our 60th 

anniversary. The stainless mugs are shown in the newsletter. 

There also are T-shirts for in all sizes for $15, hats that are also $15 

and new car decals that feature the 60th logo for $3. These will be 

available at meetings and some events.  

 

SPECIAL REPORTS 
Historical Committee — Frank Paolo          
No report. 
 

Museum—Jack White 
All the tickets for the next raffle have been sold. 
 

Health and Welfare Committee- Connie Jelovich 
 No report. 
 

Competition—Frank Paolo 

No report. 
 

WPCCC—Frank Paolo 

No report 
 

Website/Facebook 
The website and facebook page are now linked and being managed by 

Regis. There are pictures of the USX show on the website.  We now have 

over 200 followers of the website.   

We have set up an email address for CCWP that anyone can use to com-

municate among club members. It is CCWP@ccwp.org. 
 

Old Business 
Big thanks to everyone who helped out at the car show at Pitt Greensburg. 
 

New Business 

60th Anniversary Banquet-August 1th at Veltre’s Banquet and 

Event Center in Plum. Doors open at 4:00 pm and Dinner will be 

at 5:30 pm. There will material from the archives that documents 

some of the history of the club available to look through. Cost is 

$30/person and there will be a cash bar. Reservation deadline is 

July 25th and should be sent to Allen Young. There will be a flyer 

in the newsletter. 

50/50 Winner-Pam Geary $57.00 and $55.00 to the club. 

 

Treasurer—Rich Zisek   
Report given by Rich and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report only available at General Membership Mtgs. 

 

The next CCWP meeting will be on July 9th at Indian Lake Park. .  

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


